
 

NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS  

  

Mobile Harbour Crane Delivery 

  

  

There will be trucks delivering a mobile harbour crane 
to the Port of Cardiff on:   

  

Sunday 3rd December 2023 a.m. to p.m.  

  

Monday 4th December 2023 p.m. 

and  
 

Tuesday 5th December a.m. to p.m. 
 

Some of these vehicles may have wide loads and may 

be travelling slowly, which may cause some minor 

disruption to traffic. There will be a police escort 

accompanying vehicles arriving on:  
 

Sunday 3rd December 
 

There will also be trucks parked on Longships Road on:  
 

Monday 4th  December 

and 

Tuesday 5th December 
 

 

APOLOGIES IN ADVANCE FOR THE 
INCONVENIENCE. 


